
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to a brand new year!  We hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas.  
 The kids had a great time making decorations for our room and learning 
Christmas songs! We made two different kinds of cookies. This month we will explore 
what happens in winter and learn about life in the ocean. 
 Please remember to dress your child appropriately for the colder weather as 
we try to go outside for at least half an hour every day.  
 
Happy New Year!   
 
Ms. Gwen 
Ms. Trang 
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Upcoming Dates 
January 17  Pajama Day 
January 20 CLOSED/Teacher In-Service Day 
 


